
Follow Weekly Scheduled Activities on Our Online TeamUp Calendar 
Use this link: Timber Valley SKP Park of Oregon | Teamup to open the calendar from this online 
newsletter. Or go to Quick Links on the website home page and choose Park Online Calendar. 


☀ ☀ March Sunshine Person is Rhonda Scott – Lot #145 – (916) 267-7663 ☀ ☀
☀ ☀ April Sunshine Person is Janice Vaughn – Lot #132 – (458) 247-9244  ☀ ☀ 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Committee Meetings

Thursday April 3 @ 10am - Communication Committee - Dining Room
Friday April 4 @ 1pm - Finance Committee - Zoom

……………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Weather Intensification Group - Tuesday April 1 @ 9am - Big Room 

Join us for our Weather Intensification Group (WIG) meeting as we explore how climate 
change affects Timber Valley and discuss adaptation strategies.


!  Chapter 9 Breakfast and Meeting - Thursday April 3 @ 8am - Dining & Big Room  !  

Chapter 9 Monthly Breakfast $5 (8 to 9) and Meeting to follow (9 to 10). Open to all. 
Only Chapter 9 members may vote.


Chromebook Class - Friday April 4 @ 1pm - Dining Room

Join us at Thom’s Chromebook class to make the most of your device and get your 
questions answered. 

Don’t miss this chance to boost your tech skills and have fun!

Social Hour - Friday April 4 @ 3pm - Dining Room

Join us for our weekly Social Hour and enjoy camaraderie, snacks, wine, and learning!

Upcoming Events

Card Bingo Resumes Monday April 7 @ 6:30pm - Big Room

Bring 10 dimes, 4 quarters, (1) $1.00 bill, and a deck of 
regular playing cards.

!
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In Case You Missed It: Let’s Roast Jackie Deal! 

Last Friday’s Social Hour roasting Jackie Deal was a 
huge success, bringing together over 40 friends for an 
hour of humor, fond memories, and heartfelt 
appreciation.  


Jackie was playfully teased about her deadly volleyball 
skills and received the beachball as a commemorative 
trophy. Several attendees shared stories of her knack 
for "voluntelling" others—convincing them they had 
already signed up for tasks before they even knew it. 


Her reputation as a fast 
driver also made for some 
hilarious anecdotes! 


Beyond the laughter, one sentiment rang true—
Jackie is deeply missed. Her impact on the Timber 
Valley community is undeniable. While we loved 
roasting her, the afternoon was really a celebration 
of the incredible person she is. 


View more photos at https://photos.app.goo.gl/
q8HjuVbK5mMJAMgK9


Rules and Regulations Reminder - Move Winter Extra Rigs to Storage by April 1


Spring is here! Second rigs we have kept on our lots for winter care must be 
moved to storage by April 1. Why do we see second, small rigs on some lots 
year round?…


From the Rules and Regulations (on the Members Only page): 
VEHICLES:

3. Two (2) private passenger non-commercial motor vehicles plus an RV are 
permitted per lot. Only ONE INHABITED RV per lot is allowed. A small, uninhabited RV may be 
kept on a lot if it is used as means of transportation. A small RV not to exceed twenty-three 
(23) feet long may be kept on a lot if it is used as daily (or weekly) transportation. A second 
recreational vehicle will be allowed on the lot from November 1st to April 1st for winter care. It is not 
to be occupied and should be parked so that it does not obstruct the neighbor’s view. Also, an 
uninhabited RV is allowed on the lot for a maximum of 48 hours, in any seven (7) consecutive days, 
for the purpose of loading and unloading contents. Members may have additional time to have an 
extra RV on the lot, but Manager’s permission must be obtained first. (07/28/92; 05/07/93; 05/12/93; 
12/17/96; 03/12/09; 05/12/11)
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Stay Safe! Join us Every Monday 4pm for the Weekly Radio Roll Call!

Tune in to FRS/GMRS Channel 6 every Monday @ 4pm to stay in the Emergency 
Preparedness loop! 

The check-in lasts only 10 minutes! Feel free just to listen in if you are more 
comfortable doing so.

What occurs during the radio roll call? The Block Captains/Co-Captains on each street report their 
member/renter count, all others are then asked/welcome to check-in, and then participants present 
any announcements they may have. 

Our Block Captain/Co-Captain system helps keep everyone safe in an emergency—and it works best 
when we all participate! Our recent rainstorm and previous power outage in freezing temperatures, 
reminds us that staying connected with our block neighbors and using our FRS/GMRS radio can 
make a big safety difference.

Have fun on your block! The 
Hummingbird Team celebrates 
holidays each month by 
delivering gift bags with treats 
and safety information to each 
lot on their block.
 

March was a festive St. 
Patrick’s Day full of safety 
info, socializing, and fun! 

In this photo, Hummingbird 
Team Jane, Dar, Georgia, 
Sharon, and Vanessa "  (with 
Rachael behind the camera) 
are having fun visiting and 
sharing safety tips and a gift 
bag with Genevieve, and 
admiring her festive holiday 
spirit and decorations!

Thank you Jill for letting us 
borrow Vanessa to join the fun!


